GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS
GLASSBORO, NEW JERSEY

TO: Mark Silverstein

FROM: Scott Henry

DATE: June 1, 2018

RE: Agenda Item — 2018-19 Non Public Transportation Routes

The district is required to either provide transportation or pay the students Aid-in- Lieu of
Transportation if the cost of providing said transportation exceeds $884 per student. For the past
several years we have provided transportation to students who attend Paul VI and Gloucester
Catholic High Schools. Based on the most recent Non Public Transportation Route Costing
Report, it would be more cost effective to pay the students attending these two school Aid-in-
Lieu of Transportation than actually provide the bus. This will also free up bus drivers for in-
district routes.



